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INQUIRY UNDER SECTION 143 OF THE CASINO CONTROL ACT 1992 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT BY CHAIRPERSON, 
INDEPENDENT LIQUOR AND GAMING AUTHORITY 

 
 
The Independent Liquor and Control Authority has determined to extend the date for Ms 
Gail Furness SC to provide her report of the s.143 inquiry to the Authority to 18 May 2012.  
 
The extension follows advice provided to the Authority by Ms Furness that the additional 
time is required to enable her to complete her work.  In particular, there remain some 
matters that require further investigation following issues raised in the public hearings, the 
investigation of some information that was the subject of an ABC television report on 16 
April 2012, and a need to ensure procedural fairness for all parties to the inquiry. 
 
Submissions made by the parties following the public hearings are now expected to be 
published on the Authority’s website on 30 April 2012 or shortly thereafter. 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Sidoti 
Chairperson 
26 April 2012 


